
Submitter: Audrey OBrion 

On Behalf Of: All Oregon Farmers 

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

I have been a voting resident of Oregon since 1981. Our farmers are needed in 

Oregon. We have lost too many farms in Oregon already. I oppose this bill. 

Please oppose this bill, and stand up for Oregon's farmers! 

Thank you! 


